
. January 17, 1958 

MEMO 	TO: 

Dr. uchholz 
f 

Ibwaa agreed in our meeting on Tuesday that the next meeting 
with LASL wi l l  be in Los Alamos sometime during the week of 
February 17, 1958, 

The proposed topics to be discussed or explained are: 

1. 	 Program library and automatic programming 

2. 	 Completely define the program interrupt fea-

ture and its ueage 


3. 	 Discuse the console 

4. 	 Review of the command set defined in the manual 

5. 	 Explanation of the flow chart of the computer 

With respect to item 1 ,  I believe h4r. J. T. Ahlin or his repre; 
eentative should be invited to discuss the plans of Applied Programming. 

If there are any new sections of the! manual these should be delivered, 
and discussed along with the review of the command set. 

i-, 

D. W. 	Sweeney ’7 
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